**From:** cityclerk

**Subject:** FW: Haldi Rezoning - 4321 Grouse Road

From: kathy mercedes Redacted

**Sent:** Thursday, November 16, 2023 10:50 AM **To:** cityclerk < cityclerk@princegeorge.ca > **Subject:** Haldi Rezoning - 4321 Grouse Road

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and trust the sender and know the content is safe.

I'm writing with my concerns of the possibility of the Grouse Road youth facility being established. My hopes are to have this not happen. My thoughts are that this is not an appropriate area for this type of facility to be located. We have lots of families with young kids. We find this is a very nice and safe area to live in. That's why we just built our home in this area, and bringing this facility to our area will have lots of us not sleeping at night.

Sincerely, Kathy Mercedes